Winhills Primary Academy

Part of The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust Established in the Queen's Jubilee Year 2012

Off Duck Lane, St Neots, Cambridgeshire PE19 2DX Tel: 01480 211626 email: office@winhills.cambs.sch.uk

C.E.O Mrs Susannah Connell BSc MA (Ed Mgt) NPQH Headteacher: Mrs Roxanne d'Arcy BA (Hons)

30th January 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

Magdalene College

On Friday 7th March the Year 6 children will be visiting Magdalene College in Cambridge to attend a science event. The aim of the event is to encourage and inspire an appreciation of different areas of science. After lunch we will be visiting the Fitzwilliam Museum.

We will be travelling by coach leaving Winhills at 9.00am and returning by 3:20pm.

For the visit, the children will need to bring

- A packed lunch (no fizzy drinks, chocolate or yoghurts)
- Water bottle
- Appropriate jacket/coat for the weather

Please could you complete the permission slip below and return to the school office by Friday 28th February 2025.

Yours sincerely Mrs M Burns Class Teacher On behalf of Winhills Primary Academy (Part of TDLPT)
X
Magdalene College
I give permission for my child: to attend the science event at Magdalene College and visit the Fitzwilliam Museum on Friday 7 th March 2025.
☐ I will require a school packed lunch for my child
☐ I will provide a packed lunch for my child
Signed:







